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Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Lexie for working so hard in class. Charlie for 

super number work and Jessica for being kind and 

helpful.   

P3/4 Lilian for super ICT work. Emily for great work on 

Scratch. 
P5/6   Lyla for brilliant work on decimals.  Mark for super 

work on percentages. 
P7 – Kora for being a wonderful Buddy. Carys for 

fantastic poetry.  
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Diary Dates 
Tomorrow, Friday 8th – Half Day – 

Staggered pick up between 11:30am and 
12pm.  

Easter Break – 11th – 22nd April. 
Monday 25th April – first day of summer 

term. 
Tuesday 26th April –  
Swimming (P6 /7)  

Piano 
Football P3/4.  

Wednesday 27th April – Football P5-7. 
Festival Club P4-7. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

New Books 
Our Student’s Council representatives have been busy speaking to their classmates 

and researching books and authors for our AR library.   
Lots of new books have already arrived and the PTA are planning a revamp of the 

library area.  We plan to have an exciting “Library Launch” in May. 
 

Clubs – Term 3 – 3:15-4pm 
P3/4 - Tuesday - Football for Girls and 

Boys. 
P5-7 – Wednesday - Football for Girls and 

Boys. 
P4-7 – Festival Club 

 

PTA 
It was good to have our first meeting of our new PTA, where lots of exciting proposals 
were discussed. We will keep you posted about their plans, as we know that the wider 

parent community will want to help bring them to life. 

Singing in the Rain at Trinity House  
Primary 5-7 had a great time singing, dancing 

and playing for the residents of Trinity 
House. Their smiles and enthusiasm certainly 
brightened up a grey day. A huge thank you 
to Mrs Doey and her able helpers Mrs Small 

and Mrs Kelly for putting the program 
together. #proudtobegorran.  

Swimming  
The final term of swimming will be for Primary 

5 and Primary 7. There is a ‘Swimming 
Payment’ on the school app. £15.00 for P7 and 
£16.50 for P5, as they get an extra week due to 

P7 being on their school trip.  
  

Ulster American Folk 
Park 

P7 had a great day out 
at their famine 

workshop yesterday. 
Our guide Lorraine was 

very impressed with 
their knowledge of 

famine and emigration 
and also their 

behaviour. 
Well done P7! 

Our Wonderful Cooks  
We had a delicious Easter 
dinner yesterday prepared 

by Ms McIlroy and Mrs 
Quigg. Our school cooks, like 
many, have had to deal with 
staffing absences and lack of 

supplies over the last few 
months.  

They have been amazing! 
Serving great food with a 

smile. We are very blessed to 
have them both at Gorran 

PS. 


